
From: Wesley Drake [mailto:wdraken[REDACTED]  
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 7:42 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: Re: United States v. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) 
(SDNY). Comments on Proposed Final Judgment as to Defendants Hachette, 
HarperCollins and Simon & Schuster. 
 
 
Dear Justice Read, 
 
Sir, as best I understand the settlement in this case, I do not believe 
that it is in the best interest of the public. I believe the settlement 
actually prohibits market forces from acting and therefore, competition. 
The publics best interest are served when competition is encouraged vice 
restricted. 
 
Respectfully, 
Wesley Drake 
Colorado Springs, CO 
 




